
Educating our Children to Become Life-long Learners by Providing a  
           Child-centered Curriculum that Challenges the Potential of All Learners. 

 

    
Antioch School District 34 Board of Education Meeting 

July 16, 2013 
 
 

         Seating of New Board Member 
Board President Tamara Neumann administered the oath of office to newly appointed 
board member Lori Linck.  
 

Personnel 
The Board approved 5 appointments and 3 resignations.  Administrator contracts and ESP 
hourly rate increases were also approved. 
 

Superintendent’s Report 
Dr. Buchanan congratulated Mr. Starck-King and the district staff for successful implemen-
tation of the new online registration and residency verification process.  To date 93% of 
the District 34 students’ residency has been verified.  Dr. Buchanan reminded the Board of 
the August 7, 2013 Board of Education Safety Committee Meeting and the upcoming early 
September Board of Education Strategic Plan Committee Meeting.  

                          

       Action Items 
The Board approved the award of the FY2014 fuel purchases to Petroleum Traders 
and to Avalon Petroleum.  

           

       Policies 
       The Board approved revisions to policies: 4:15-Identity Protection; 4:140-   
          Waiver of Student Fees; 4:170-Safety; 5:260-Student Teachers and 5:330-Sick Days,   
          Vacation, Holidays, and Leaves. 
 

         Master Facilities Plan Update 
          Mr. Starck-King discussed with the Board future topics to bring to the monthly  
          meetings.  Ideas such as funding options, timelines and grade configurations were   
          presented as viable topics.  
 

         Teaching & Learning Update 
        Mrs. Jennifer Stoever updated the Board on the status of curriculum guides and   
         summer professional development activities for district staff.  

  
                   Upcoming District Events:  

    

July 29-Aug. 8:  Summer School Session 2 @ AUGS 

August 13:  Board of Education Meeting 7:00 p.m. @ ASC 

August 19:    Back-to-School Night (see website for times) 

August 20:  First Day of Attendance grades 1-8 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting will be held at the Administrative 
Services Center on August 13, 2013 at 7:00 PM.  All community members are welcome to 
attend.  


